
 
Looking at overall satisfaction – the purple bars (representing “Excellent”) on the first seven 
questions give us a good overview of where we are.  OpenChain is a community that is easy to 
engage with and we are very easy to get help from/regarding, and the vast majority of 
respondents believe that we are “Very Good” or “Excellent” in putting forward what we are 



doing and sharing our information – either the business value, conformance, reference materials, 
and our website.   
 

The purple bars have the day here, too, representing “Very Satisfied” responses across the past 
year. 
 
Additionally, we find that our community is very likely to recommend OpenChain to other 
companies. 
 



 



The Conformance story in the survey results is interesting.  We find that about half of survey 
respondents are primarily interested in something other that conducting a private “health check” 
of a current compliance program or being listed as a company with an OpenChain conforming 
compliance program.  This data point needs qualification. Feedback from our community 
indicates that a relatively small percentage are seeking public announcements regarding 
conformance at this juncture. Their focus is instead on internal (or inter-supply chain) 
improvements and conformance. We additionally have a number of companies engaging with 
OpenChain ISO 5230 with applications outside of our core scope of conformance for the 
purpose of license compliance. These include entities engaging for activities related to 
security, mergers and acquisitions, and other business processes. 

About a third of respondents have used our online conformance web app, and those that have 
found it excellent in its ease of use, while about a third of respondents are not interested in 
getting more help conforming with OpenChain ISO 5230:2020 in the future.   
 
 

 
 



 
 
 
 
 
Shifting over to automation, while most understand the value of automation, we have room to 
grow in the ease of understanding interoperability. 
 
 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

The interoperability questions were framed around determining what is important to the 
community in the context of open source license compliance and interoperability around 
Software Bill of Materials and/or automation.  Respondents overwhelmingly expressed interest 
in greater interoperability across the board. 

 



 


